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SCHOOL CHAPLAIN’S PRAYER 

Dear Jesus  

Help us to be strong like St John the Baptist.  

Let us show love, peace and kindness to all.  

Encourage us to be the best that we can be and always show your love.  

Amen 

 

HOME LEARNING  

Thank you to the following children for impressing their teachers with great home learning. 

Please send any examples of work to your class teacher or admin and we can share your 

fantastic achievements. The work can also be found on our website under ‘Home Learning 

Gallery’. 

Zuzia’s Minecraft animals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maahir’s dove and 

radishes! 
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 Harry’s mountain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home learning will be sent out for 6th July-17th July. If you are struggling to access the learning 

online or would like a printed out pack then please telephone the school office to arrange a time 

to pick up a pack. Some of the children have met with their teachers this week on zoom. It has 

been great catching up and finding out what they have been doing during lockdown. The 

teachers have also continued to phone home but are not able to do this as often because they are 

teaching in their ‘bubbles’. If you have any concerns then please phone the school office or 

email your class teacher and a member of staff will contact you. We are keen to support all of 

our families whether they are at home or at school. 

 

JOB VACANCY  

There is currently a fixed term teaching assistant position for 15 hours a week to support 

children with special educational needs.  If you have experience of working with children with 

special educational needs and would like to apply then details are on our school website or 

contact the school office. The closing date is Wednesday 8th July.  
 

CARITAS  

Caritas Plymouth(A Catholic Charity) has been awarded a small sum of funding to support 

organisations providing food to individuals and families struggling during the  Coronavirus 

pandemic.  Caritas Plymouth would like to work through our schools, to support families in 

most need in the coming weeks and months.  Schools would need to fill out a very simple 

online application form. If you are struggling then please either chat to your class teacher or 

Mrs Hamilton. All conversations will be treated as highly confidential.   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


